

Maurizio Pellecchia, Ph.D.
Professor of Biomedical Sciences
School of Medicine Research Building
Office 317
900 University Avenue
Riverside, CA 92521
Tel 951.827.7829
www.medschool.ucr.edu

## December 15, 2017

TO: Senate Division Chair Dylan Rodriguez

FROM: Maurizio Pellecchia, Chair Executive Committee, School of Medicine

RE: comments on the "Revised Pilot Program for Globalizing Undergraduate Student learning"

The School of Medicine Executive Committee discussed the matter at length at the December 2017 FEC meeting and has no objections nor specific comments to the matter.

Kind regards,

Maurizio Pellecchia

**Professor of Biomedical Sciences** 

School of Medicine Research Building

Office 317 900 University Avenue Riverside,

CA 92521 Tel 951.827.7829

www.medschool.ucr.edu